
 
 
 
29th November, 2020 
 
 
Dear Principal, 
 
RE: CURRICULUM WRITERS FOR VADEA / WESTCONNEX PUBLIC ART PROGRAM  
 
WestConnex have developed a public art program titled Canal to Creek where 18 artworks have been 
commissioned and mostly installed in new or rejuvenated public spaces from St Peters to Beverly Hills - 
https://www.westconnex.com.au/community/canal-to-creek-public-art-program/ 
 
The Visual Art & Design Educators Association (VADEA) and WestConnex have partnered to develop​ an 
online educational platform showcasing the WestConnex Public Art Program which will be directly tailored 
to the learning outcomes of the NSW Visual Arts Curriculum for Years 7-10 students. It is hoped the 
educational platform will support the development of students’ critical & creative thinking and awareness of 
how public artworks contribute to communities. The online educational platform is expected to be an 
exemplar resource for students and teachers alike and will provide many interactive opportunities to 
engage both physically and virtually with the artworks developed for this program. 
 
VADEA is inviting expressions of interest from experienced visual art educators to assist with the 
development of this curriculum and will pay for teacher relief on receipt of an invoice to 
contact@vadea.org.au 
 
Work is expected to be a minimum of 1 day but could be as much as 3 days depending on the scope of 
work the applicant is willing and able to take on. 
 
We hope you will consider their interest in working with VADEA and help to facilitate this secondment. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me on 0422 891 817. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Nicole DeLosa 
VADEA Co-president - Professional Learning 
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